VPK Providers pg 8:
(j) The private prekindergarten provider must maintain general
liability insurance and provide the coalition with written evidence
of general liability insurance coverage, including coverage for
transportation of children if prekindergarten students are
transported by the provider. A provider must obtain and retain an
insurance policy that provides a minimum of $100,000 of coverage
per occurrence and a minimum of $300,000 general aggregate
coverage. The office may authorize lower limits upon request, as
appropriate. A provider must add the coalition as a named
certificate holder and as an additional insured. A provider must
provide the coalition with a minimum of 10 calendar days' advance
written notice of cancellation of or changes to coverage. The
general liability insurance required by this paragraph must remain
in full force and effect for the entire period of the provider
contract with the coalition.
(k) The private prekindergarten provider must obtain and maintain
any required workers' compensation insurance under chapter and any
required reemployment assistance or unemployment compensation
coverage under chapter 443.
(l) Notwithstanding paragraph (j), for a private 239
prekindergarten provider that is a state agency or a subdivision
thereof, as defined in s. 768.28(2), the provider must agree to
notify the coalition of any additional liability coverage
maintained by the provider in addition to that otherwise
established under s. 768.28. The provider shall indemnify the
coalition to the extent permitted by s. 768.28.
SR Providers pg 58:
(l) For a provider that is not an informal provider, maintain
general liability insurance and provide the coalition with written
evidence of general liability insurance coverage, including
coverage for transportation of children if school readiness program
children are transported by the provider. A provider must obtain
and retain an insurance policy that provides a minimum of $100,000
of coverage per occurrence and a minimum of $300,000 general
aggregate coverage. The office may authorize lower limits upon
request, as appropriate. A provider must add the coalition as a
named certificate holder and as an additional insured. A provider
must provide the coalition with a minimum of 10 calendar days'
advance written notice of cancellation of or changes to coverage.
The general liability insurance required by this paragraph must
remain in full force and effect for the entire period of the
provider contract with the coalition.

(m) For a provider that is an informal provider, comply with the
provisions of paragraph (l) or maintain homeowner's liability
insurance and, if applicable, a business rider. If an informal
provider chooses to maintain a homeowner's policy, the provider
must obtain and retain a homeowner's insurance policy that provides
a minimum of $100,000 of coverage per occurrence and a minimum of
$300,000 general aggregate coverage. The office may authorize lower
limits upon request, as appropriate. An informal provider must add
the coalition as a named certificate holder and as an additional
insured. An informal provider must provide the coalition with a
minimum of 10 calendar days' advance written notice of cancellation
of or changes to coverage. The general liability insurance required
by this paragraph must remain in full force and effect for the
entire period of the provider's contract with the coalition.
(n) Obtain and maintain any required workers' compensation
insurance under chapter 440 and any required reemployment
assistance or unemployment compensation coverage under chapter 443.
(o) Notwithstanding paragraph (l), for a provider that is a state
agency or a subdivision thereof, as defined in s. 768.28(2), agree
to notify the coalition of any additional liability coverage
maintained by the provider in addition to that otherwise
established under s. 768.28. The provider shall indemnify the
coalition to the extent permitted by s. 768.28.

